
                 10.01.25 

Dear Parents and Carers… 

 

First of all, thank you for your understanding regarding school closure to-

day. As said in the letter yesterday, having three schools and a nursery in 

such a tight area is tricky, and not only are the roads and pavements im-

mediately around school vicious this morning (and school street having 

been cancelled too), numerous staff struggled to get in yesterday from fur-

ther afield (and would have today) and theirs and our children’s safety 

and wellbeing takes precedent. We apologise for any inconvenience 

caused. With warmer weather and no more snow or rain expected over 

the weekend, we’ll see you all on Monday. 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

 

From us all at UPS 

Guide to What Support is 
on offer in Trafford 

Life is pretty complex at 

the moment and we all 

need a bit of help now 

and again. Take a look at 

the guide at the link be-

low which offers infor-

mation on what is out 

there in Trafford to sup-

port you and your chil-

dren… 

https://

www.urmstonprimary.c

om/parents/resources-

for-parents 

‘Being a Behaviour Detective’ parent workshop, with Jackie Tarpey, SEN consultant and Autism and 

Social Commuication specialist 

We are incredibly fortunate to welcome Jackie Tarpey on Tuesday at 2pm, in the junior hall. She will 

be doing a parent workshop (followed by some work with staff) on certain behaviours that we can 

look out for with our children, that will enable us to support them as appropriately and effectively as 

we can. It will undoubtedly be hugely beneficial and we hope to see you here. 



Classroom Action 

This week, we’ve been...looking at features of non-chronological reports; investigating and testing the 

permeability of rocks;  creating stop motion animation;  researching the mountain ranges of the UK; 

building dens;  welcoming a surprise visitor; tried some fruit and veg from Trinidad and Tobago, linked to 

the text, ‘Coming To England’; looked at the different bodies of water around the UK...and we took the 

chance to play in the snow a little... 




